

Our Ref. 23/31/269 (23)-VS/kp

16 May 2023

APPU members:

Afghanistan, Australia, Bangladesh, Bhutan, Brunei Darussalam, Cambodia, China, Fiji, India, Indonesia, Iran, Japan, Korea, Lao PDR, Malaysia, Maldives, Mongolia, Myanmar, Nauru, Nepal, New Zealand, Pakistan, Papua New Guinea, Philippines, Samoa, Singapore, Solomon Islands, Sri Lanka, Thailand, Tonga, Vanuatu and Vietnam

Subject: Website Launch Announcement for 2023 APPU EC Meeting in Nauru

Dear APPU Members,

I am happy to inform you that the preparations for the 2023 APPU EC Meeting in Nauru are well underway and we have received excellent support from the Nauru Government and Nauru Post.

We are excited to announce that the website for the 2023 APPU EC Meeting www.appuec2023.com is now available for members to access. The website provides useful information on the meeting including venue, accommodation, flights, COVID protocols, and other relevant details. Additionally, you can find information about Nauru and what it has to offer.

For delegates and observers attending the meeting, Nauru has reserved seats on the flights traveling to Nauru from Brisbane (Australia) and Nadi (Fiji). Detailed information including flight timings, flight booking, visa procedure for Nauru, and transit visa requirements for Australia can be found on the website.

The website has been completely designed in-house by the APPU Bureau. Any feedback about the website may please be sent to admin@appuec2023.com or admin@appu-bureau.org.

Registration form for the EC is available on the website as well as attached with this letter. We kindly request that you submit your registration form (on the website or by email) by 9 June 2023. This will allow sufficient time for the administrative arrangements.

We look forward to welcoming all delegates to Nauru in August and are confident that this will be an enriching experience for every one of us.

Yours sincerely,

Dr. Vinaya Prakash Singh Secretary-General

Postal Address

www.appu-bureau.org

Telephone/Telefax/E-mail

Tel.: +66 (0) 2 573 3831 Fax: +66 (0) 2 573 1161 E-mail: admin@appu-bureau.org